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This is a horrible idea. I strongly oppose it. Mail-in voting has for decades proven to 

be a reliable, inclusive way to vote for our representatives. Getting rid of it will just 

make it harder to vote, cause huge costs (for millions standing in line waiting to vote, 

instead of contributing to the state economy), and make it particularly hard for lower-

income residents to vote (because they have a harder time taking off a day to vote). 

You can see in other states how badly in-person voting works, why would anyone try 

to replicate that? 

 

No, no, and no on this idea! 


